
Office bearers for 2009 - 2010

President Kitty Nimmo 5 Gowan Park, Cupar 01334 653 290
Secretary–Club Olive Nicoll 11 Dura View, Pitscottie 01334 828 687
Secretary-Minute June McLaren 24 Watts Gardens, Cupar 01334 654 877
Secretary–Speaker Elspeth 

McCririck
126 Tarvit Drive, Cupar 01334 652 087

Treasurer Anne Foley Moyness, Teasses Mill. Ceres 01334 828 488
Overseas Service 
Organiser

Margo Nicoll 7 Beechgrove Rise, Cupar 01334 657 807

Club Correspondent Carole Pirie Rowanbrae, 7 Drumwell, 
Cuparmuir

01334 653 434

Community Service 
Convenor

Chris Dickinson Heathersett, Pitlair Park, Bow 
of Fife, Cupar

01337 831 008

Immediate Past President
and Flowers and cards

Connie Donaldson

Entertainments Convenor Mary Wilson
Grace, Vote of Thanks Marlene Inglis
Apologies Eleanor Barbour 01334 654 543

euan.barbour@btinternet.com

Contact for News letter: Carole Pirie: email: carole@agpirie.plus.com
Website: www.rotarycupar.org/inwheel.htm

Monthly Coffee Morning Hostesses

June 2 from 2.30pm

Strawberry Tea

Chris Dickinson

Inner Wheel Club of Cupar

Session 2009-2010

May News

Hello Ladies,

My thanks go to Marlene for being the hostess for the coffee morning 
this month. Once again it was very well attended. These coffee 
mornings are becoming very popular as they give us a chance to mix and 
have a good chat.

Earlier this month four of us, Elspeth McCririck, Margaret Peattie, 
Ellen Stephen and I attended the Birthday Party of the Anstruther 
Club. The speaker was a sheriff from Airdrie and he gave an extremely 
interesting and informative talk about his work.

This Wednesday evening we have our visit to Tesco and also coming up is 
our evening out to the Himalayas for the putting competition with the St. 
Andrews I.W. Club.

I hope to see many of you at our Birthday Party on the 26th of this 
month when we will be able to meet old friends and make new ones from 
other Inner Wheel Clubs.

Yours in friendship,

     Kitty
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OVERSEAS SERVICE

What a wonderful display of knitted goods there was at our last meeting! It 
is now all parcelled up and ready to be delivered to the Blythswood van 
next Tuesday. There are 38 cardigans, 63 jumpers 67 hats and 1 blanket! 
Many thanks to Ellen and Margaret Ewan, and to Moyra for collecting from 
the ladies in Springfield and Ceres.
Margo
OSO

COMMUNITY SERVICE
Ladies, please remember the change of time on 2nd June - it's Strawberry
Teas from 2.30pm at my house. It's NOT a Strawberry Coffee Morning!

Chris

ENTERTAINMENTS

It’s Birthday time again!
The venue as usual is Elmwood Fairways – with a surprise menu.
Please try to be prompt to look after our guests.

Mary

SECRETARY INFORMATION

Invitations:
St Andrews 61st Birthday Tea: Lower College Hall St Andrews, 
Wednesday 30th June 2010 2pm.Cost: £10
Numbers will be required at the May meeting.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Wednesday 19th May 2010. Visit to behind the scenes at Cupar Tesco 
Store meet in the Car park at 7.30pm.
Wednesday 9th June 2010. District Meeting and A.G.M. Hilton at 
Coylumbridge Hotel. Cost: £18.00
Numbers required 19th May 2010
Wednesday 25th August 2010. District Meeting at Dewar's Conference 
Centre Perth.
Saturday 30th October 2010. District Overseas Rally at Dewar's 
Conference Centre. Cost: £20

Confirmation of Vice-President Pat Robb’s email address:
patricia.robb@cbsllp.co.uk

If any member has any changes to e-mail, telephone or address could 
they please notify the secretary.

APOLOGIES

Please let Eleanor Barbour have any apologies, either by e-mail or 
telephone by Sunday 23 May.
It is important that we give numbers of those attending meetings to 
Fairways Restaurant, prior to meetings as they may charge the club for 
numbers given.  

Olive


